ARDENTINNY COMMUNITY COUNCIL

There has been a proposal to erect a wind farm, consisting of 5 turbines, each 92.5 m
high, on the hills above Cove. This will be fully visible to all villages on the shore.
Financial benefit to all these villages, including Ardentinny, has been offered by Cove
Community Trust. This will total approximately £22,500 per annum for at least 15
years, shared between the villages, and paid for from the Cove Trust’s electricity
generating fund. This money would be administered by an independent trust.

A meeting was held on 24" November at Blairmore Hall, where information was
presented and a discussion took place.

It is important that all residents in Ardentinny get an opportunity to obtain
information and give their views on the proposal. If you missed the meeting in
Blairmore Hall, there will be another opportunity to attend the presentation at
the Dunoon Community Council meeting in the Queens Hall Dunoon on Monday

10" December at 7 p.m..

Ardentinny Community Council will be giving residents in Ardentinny an opportunity

to express their views when the planning application is submitted.

Val Kennedy

Convenor

Ardentinny Community Cmmci:;

(Further information may be obtaéncd from:

Rosneath Peninsula West Development Trust at www.rosncathpeninsulawest.com

Links may be found at ardentinny.org)



